
   

 

 

U.S. Customs and Border Protection Information Bulletin 
 

DATE:   February 9, 2017 

 
TO:    Carriers, Shippers, Brokers, Importers & other   

                     Interested Parties 

 

FROM:  Tucson Field Office, U.S. Customs and Border Protection 

 

SUBJECT:   Port of Nogales Sunday Service for 2017  

 

 

On February 26, 2017, U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) Port of Nogales, 

Commercial Facility will begin to provide Sunday service for commercial cargo.  The 

hours of operation for Sunday’s will be 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. for both north and south bound 

commercial traffic.  No Sunday service will be offered on Easter Sunday, April 16th. 

 

This bulletin applies to commercial truck processing and will not impact existing hours 

of service at the port such as Rail Operations or Passenger Processing. 

 

Sunday service will be evaluated every 30 days to determine if services should be 

extended.  Please note that CBP will provide the trade a two week notice when it is 

determined that Sunday service is no longer needed.   

 

If you have any questions related to this notice, please contact the port at (520) 397-

2138. 


